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Apps & Social Platforms Ranks 10th Out of 10 Industries  
in MBLM’s Brand Intimacy COVID Study 

Snapchat remains #1 in the category, followed by Apple Music and Instagram 
  
NEW YORK — November 3, 2021 — The apps & social platforms industry ranks 10th out of the 10 
industries featured in MBLM’s Brand Intimacy COVID Study, a study of brands based on emotional 
connections during the pandemic. MBLM (pronounced Emblem) uses emotional science to build and 
manage more intimate brands. However, social media user numbers have jumped by more than 13 
percent globally since July last year, with an increase of more than half a billion users in just 12 months. 
 
Spotify ranks as the #1 category, followed by Apple Music and Instagram, respectively. The remaining 
brands in the top 10 for the industry are Snapchat, TikTok, Facebook, Pinterest, Twitter, LinkedIn, and 
Uber. Brand Intimacy is the emotional science behind the bonds we form with the brands we use and 
love. Since the pandemic, more than 48 percent of consumers have a stronger positive emotional 
connection with apps & social platform brands. The industry also increased 52 percent in the can’t live 
without measure compared to MBLM’s previous COVID study, further highlighting consumer reliance on 
this category. 
 
“In the second year of the pandemic, apps & social brands continue to be integral to our lives and 
contribute more significantly to how we connect and engage,” said Mario Natarelli, managing partner, 
MBLM. “However, they continue to fall under a cloud of suspicion related to misinformation and scandal. 
This industry must find ways to establish trust and try to establish strong emotional connections before 
brands in this space will be able to build deeper bonds.” 
 

Additional significant apps & social industry findings include: 

• The industry ranks in last place, tenth out of ten industries, with an average Brand Intimacy Quotient 
of 25.5, which is below the cross-industry average of 38.3. 

• The industry continues to perform better with men than with women and with younger consumers 
versus older ones. 

• Consumer preference for Instagram and Snapchat increased, while preference for Pinterest and 
Twitter declined. 

• Daily usage has increased 5 percent. 
 
MBLM also analyzed the industry in an article entitled “Connecting to What Matters”. The piece looks at 
the role of apps & social platform brands during the pandemic. Category communications centered 
around providing safety advice and debunking misinformation. 
 

To view the apps & social findings, please click here. Additionally, MBLM offers Custom Dashboards 
providing extensive data for brands included in its Brand Intimacy COVID Study. To download the main 
Brand Intimacy COVID Study report or explore the Rankings, click here. 
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About MBLM: MBLM invented Brand Intimacy, the emotional science behind the brands we use and 
love. For our clients, we deliver expertise and value through our agency insights, services and software 
offerings. 
 

https://mblm.com/lab/covid/industries-covid/apps-social/?region=1&yr=2021&industry=10
https://content.mblm.com/bis-covid-2021-report
http://blog.hootsuite.com/simon-kemp-social-media
https://mblm.com/lab/stories/connecting-to-what-matters/
https://mblm.com/lab/covid/industries-covid/apps-social/?region=1&yr=2021&industry=10
https://mblm.com/lab/promo-page/
https://mblm.com/lab/covid/


   

 

2 

With offices in five countries, our multidisciplinary teams invent, transform and enhance brands for 
businesses of every kind. We deliver marketing that creates stronger emotional connections with 
stakeholders. These bonds create better performance and long-term returns. To learn more about how 
we can help you create and sustain ultimate brand relationships, visit mblm.com. 

https://mblm.com/

